
 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

 

 

We are writing to provide you with an update of planned works on the Forth Replacement 

Crossing (FRC). 

 

For engineering and quality reasons, we have sought and have been granted, permission from  

Transport Scotland to carry out setting and concreting of permanent bearings and associated 

protective painting, fixing of steel reinforcement and falsework and the installation of the 

Vehicle Restraint System and gantry rails on the Approach Viaduct South, on Sundays, 

commencing 29
th

 May 2016 through to December 2016.  

 

The hours of work will be 08:30 to 16:00 with a half hour start up from 08:00. 

  

The plant we will be using will include cherry picker, generator, welding plant, concrete 

wagon, crane, compressor, hand tools and angle grinder. 

 

Much of the work will be taking place inside the box girder structures on the north bound and 

southbound carriageways, the works are low key and we do not anticipate disturbing our 

neighbours. 

 

For up to date information on the project please see Transport Scotland’s FRC project 

website www.forthreplacementcrossing.info. Should you have any queries, please 

contact our email enquiries@forthreplacementcrossing.info or our Hotline on 0800 078 

6910. 

  

In addition, our Contact and Education Centre (CEC), located adjacent to the Forth 

Road Bridge offices on the south side of the existing Forth Road Bridge, is manned 

09:00hrs to 17:00hrs Monday to Thursday, 09:00hrs to 16:00hrs on 

Fridays and 10:00hrs to 16:00hrs on Saturdays to deal with enquiries and to supply 

information. 

 

Also, access to the Exhibition room in the building is available at certain times. 

 

For confirmation of all CEC opening times please check the project website. 
 

Issued to –Neighbours adjacent to the works in Linn Mill and Clufflat 

 

Issue date –Tuesday 10th
th

May 2016      
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